

TOMMIE SEITZ
DIRECTOR, OIL AND GAS DIVISION
WILLIAM B. MIERTSCHIN
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR, SITE REMEDIATION

## RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS OIL AND GAS DIVISION

14 August 2009

Mr. Don Wittschiebe DAW Development L.L.C. 18618 Tuscany Stone, Suite 110 San Antonio, TX 78258

RE:

Request for Withdrawl

Approximately 30 Acres, Former San Antonio Speedway Site

**Bexar County** 

Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) No. 01-90001

Dear Mr. Withschiebe:

Staff of the Railroad Commission of Texas (RRC) VCP understands that you would like to withdraw this site from the VCP. At your written request, the RRC will terminate the VCP agreement with the RRC, 15 days from the date of receipt of your letter as per 16 TAC §4.430(a).

If the RRC does not receive a response to this letter, by 30 September 2009, the Commission will terminate this voluntary cleanup agreement.

Please contact me at 512-463-7995 or <u>aimee.beveridge@rrc.state.tx.us</u> should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Aimee Beveridge P.G.

Voluntary Cleanup Program, Site Remediation Section

Benlge

Tom Melville, Director, District 1,2 RRC Office, San Antonio

Reeh Partners, L.T.D 80 Cornet Lane Poteet, TX 78065

Craig Tribley, P.G. STC Environmental Services, Inc. 4754 Research Drive San Antonio, TX 78240